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Director VRO AL EDUCATION

To
The Director .
Directorate of Technical Education
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-

Sir,

Sub: IHRD - Invitation for Students to Participati :
Level Al Quiz Competition  — International Conclave on Generative Al &

Future of Education, Dec 2024 —reg

\\\(-" Greetings from the Institute of Human Resources Development (THRD).

&

p We are pleased to announce that, after the success of the first International Conclave on Al

during 2023, the Institute of Human Resources Development (IHRD) and the Higher Education
Department of Kerala are co-organizing the second edition of the International Conclave on
Generative Al and the Future of Education, taking place from December 8th to 10th, 2024, in

Thiruvananthapuram.

As part of our comprehensive program, we are organizing district-level and state-level quiz
competitions for school and college students focused on Al and its applications. This quiz is an

excellent opportunity for students to showcase their knowledge and engage with cutting-edge -

advancements in artificial intelligence. The competitions will take place from 1st 10 30th Novemb
2024 across all districts, followed by the grand finale on 10th December 2024 at the Conclave
venue in Thiruvananthapuram. Further details about the competitions can be found on the conclave

websiteht_tps://icgaife2.ihrd.ac.in/
We kindly request you 0 widely publicize this event among the institutions under your
jurisdiction and encourage students to participate in this exciting quiz competition taking place in

their respective districts. Their involvement will provide them with a valuable platform to showcase
their knowledge of Al and engage in meaningful discussions about the future of education and

technology-

Please let us know if you need any additional information. We look forward to your positive

response and the enthusiastic participation of your students in this remarkable event.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully

ctor




